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April 23, 2025 

 

Subject: Important Update on Tariff Changes 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We want to sincerely thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

As you are aware, there have been recent announcements regarding additional tariff 
charges implemented by the U.S. government. These tariffs will affect our entire 
industry, as they directly affect the cost of imported goods. 

Our website serves as the most accurate and up-to-date resource for information on 
products affected by the current tariff situation.  In addition, you can find a full price 
list under the resource tab once you have logged in. 

Please rest assured that we remain fully committed to our partnership with you. Our 
goal is to manage these changes responsibly and keep our costs as low as possible, 
while continuing to deliver the high-quality products and services you expect from us. 

We truly appreciate your understanding and ongoing support as we navigate these 
changes together. 
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